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Vegetables on Fire
A Man, a Can, a Plan, inspired by an article in the most popular mens
magazine, Men's Health, is a cookbook that presents 50 simple,
inexpensive recipes featuring ingredients guys have right in their
cupboards--canned food. Great and healthy food can be had for a low
price and minimum effort, and A Man, a Can, a Plan lays it all out, in
pictorial, easy-to-follow steps, for the culinary-challenged. It
features special sections on cooking for her and cooking for the
morning after for dudes with a lady on their minds. Author David
Joachim received the 1999 James Beard Award for Steven Raichlen's
Healthy Latin Cooking, so he knows his stuff and makes it accessible
to beginners and experienced guys as well. Get your can openers ready
to rumble!

Food52 Genius Desserts
“One of the most entertaining Texas cookbooks I’ve seen in a long
time.” — Patricia Sharpe, Texas Monthly Four years ago, food writer
Paula Disbrowe left her urbane life as a food writer in New York City
to become the chef on a ranch in Texas Hill Country. Armed with boots,
a cowboy hat, a pick-up, and a horse, she began to redefine her life
and the cuisine she served on the range. Part cookbook, part adventure
tale, Cowgirl Cuisine tells the story of her transition in and out of
the kitchen. Melding the author’s passion for fresh, simple
Mediterranean fare with the local ingredients and cooking traditions
of South Central Texas, it offers food that is fresh, filling, and
easy to prepare. From hearty ranch breakfasts, to big-hearted salads,
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to belt-busting burgers, and killer watermelon margaritas, the recipes
are full of Disbrowe’s signature zest, spunk, and spice. Throughout,
she introduces us to the unforgettable characters (both two- and fourlegged) who populate this wild, beautiful land and shares her
outrageous ranch escapades (a showdown with wild pigs, runaway
donkeys, and one very macho cowboy). As deliciously filling for the
mind as it is for stomach, Cowgirl Cuisine reminds us the joys of
living life to the fullest.

Almost Meatless
This innovative collection of recipes will have you grilling deeply
flavorful dishes for lunch, dinner, or any time. In Food52’s Any Night
Grilling, author (and Texan) Paula Disbrowe coaches you through the
fundamentals of cooking over fire so the simple pleasure of a freshly
grilled meal can be enjoyed any night of the week—no long marinades or
low-and-slow cook times here. Going way beyond your standard burgers
and brats, Disbrowe offers up streamlined, surprising recipes for
Crackly Rosemary Flatbread, Grilled Corn Nachos, and Porchetta-Style
Pork Kebabs, alongside backyard classics like Sweet & Smoky
Drumsticks, Gulf Coast Shrimp Tacos, and Green Chile Cheeseburgers.
You’ll also be charring fruits and vegetables in coals for caramelized
sweetness, bringing day-old bread back to life, and using lingering
heat to cook ahead for future meals. Filled with clever tips, lush
photography, and what will surely become your favorite go-to recipes,
Any Night Grilling is the only book you and your grill need.

Food52 Genius Recipes
Every meal is better with BBQ! Make and enjoy recipes from Boston’s
popular Smoke Shop restaurant in your own backyard. Join Andy Husbands
and Will Salazar as they share their secrets in The Smoke Shop's
Backyard BBQ. Start off with a classic Backyard Barbecue featuring
pulled pork, Twice-Smoked Pulled Chicken, deliciously simple brisket,
and New Memphis Ribs. With a selection of the Smoke Shop’s favorite
sides, drinks, and desserts, it might seem like all you ever needed.
Then they go further afield, as the following chapters bring
smokehouse flavor home for every occasion: Make Taco Tuesday special
with Brisket Ropa Vieja Tacos, Pulled Pork Quesadillas, BBQ Empanadas,
Street Corn, The Smoke Shop Guac, and Tres Leches Minicakes. Amp up
your next Cocktail Party with Pork Belly Pastrami Skewers, BBQ
Peanuts, and smoked Oysters on the Half Shell, paired with a Downtown
Derby cocktail. Get ready for Game Day at home, featuring Salt and
Pepper Baby Back Ribs, Pork Belly Burnt Ends, The Smoke Shop’s Famous
Wings, and The Ultimate BLT Bar. Additional chapters include The Big
Brunch, a Fancy Party, and even a Holiday Party to keep the BBQ going
year round!

Food52 Baking
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The Best Cooks Are Home Cooks Accomplished food writers and editors
Amanda Hesser and Merrill Stubbs had a mission: to discover and
celebrate the best home cooks in the country. Each week for fifty-two
weeks, they ran recipe contests on their website, Food52.com, and the
140 winning recipes make up this book. They include: Double Chocolate
Espresso Cookies Secret Ingredient Beef Stew Simple Summer Peach Cake
Wishbone Roast Chicken with Herb Butter These recipes prove the truth
that great home cooking doesn’t have to be complicated or precious to
be memorable. This book captures the community spirit that has made
Food52 a success. It features Amanda’s and Merrill’s thoughts and tips
on every recipe, plus behind-the-scenes photos, reader comments, and
portraits of the contributors—putting you right in the kitchen with
America’s most talented cooks.

Latin Grilling
A New Way to Dinner teaches readers how to maximize (and enjoy) time
in the kitchen. Food52 founders Amanda Hesser and Merrill Stubbs start
with flexible base dishes made on the weekend, which are then used in
multiple ways for quick weekday meals-just as they cook for themselves
and their families. Each author gives menus for every season of the
year, providing dependable recipes and clever tips and strategies that
yield delicious results. A New Way to Dinner lays out the building
blocks of modern meal planning, encouraging readers to be creative,
confident, and resourceful in the kitchen all year-round.

The Chef's Table : Restaurant-inspired Recipes for the Home
Chef
An essential collection of hassle-free, vibrant vegan recipes, from
the author behind Food52's wildly popular The New Veganism and Vegan
Lunch columns. Omnivore or vegan (or anywhere in between), we’re all
looking for memorable, flavorful dishes to cook for ourselves and the
people we care about. If those recipes happen to be healthful,
nourishing, and friendly to vegetarians and vegans, even better. With
her wildly popular New Veganism column on Food52, Gena Hamshaw has
inspired home cooks to incorporate plant-based recipes into their
everyday routine—and even gained some nutritional yeast and cashew
cheese converts. This vibrant collection of all-new recipes plus
beloved favorites from the column—along with exquisite photography and
helpful tips throughout—will show all of us innovative ways to cook
with fresh produce and whole foods. From Savory Breakfast Polenta to
Cauliflower and Oyster Mushroom Tacos to Ginger Roasted Pears with
Vanilla Cream, these recipes are delicious, dependable, and deeply
satisfying. Cook from this book just a couple of times and you’ll soon
find yourself stocking up on coconut oil, blending your own nut milks,
seeking the sweetest tomatoes at the market, and looking at plantbased dishes in a whole new way. From the Hardcover edition.
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Thank You for Smoking
Award-winning author and grilling expert Paula Disbrowe shows home
cooks how to elevate everyday meals with seductive, smoky flavors in
this collection of 100 recipes for smoking meats, fish, poultry,
vegetables, nuts, grains, pantry staples, and even cocktails on a
smoker or grill in as little as 30 minutes. Featuring an impressive
array of smoke-infused recipes that extend well beyond the realm of
rib joints, Thank You for Smoking shows home cooks how easy it is to
rig a gas or charcoal grill or use a backyard smoker to infuse
everything you love to eat--from veggies and greens to meat and
fish--with a smoky nuance. Encompassing a wide range of recipes easy
enough for weeknight cooking like Ginger Garlic Chicken and San
Antonio-Style Flank Steak Tacos, as well as longer smokes like Smoky
Chuck Roast with Coffee and Whiskey or Holiday Ham with Red Boat Salt,
this varied collection also includes ideas for smoking vegetables,
grains, nuts, and seeds for the kind of fresh, plant-based dishes
people want to eat right now: Smoked Farro with Wild Mushrooms and
Halloumi, Swiss Chard Slab Pie with Smoked Peppercorn Crust, and
Smoked Chickpeas with Spinach and Saffron Yogurt. And because firing
up dinner is best enjoyed with an adult beverage, this complete guide
also helps you set up your bar for modern smoke-kissed cocktails.

Cowgirl Cuisine
A stunning collection of hassle-free recipes for baking cakes,
cookies, tarts, puddings, muffins, bread, and more, from the editors
behind the leading food website Food52. Whether it's the chocolate
cake at every childhood birthday, blondies waiting for you after
school, or hot dinner rolls smeared with butter at Thanksgiving
dinner, homemade baked goods hold a place in many of our best
memories. And that's why baking shouldn't be reserved for special
occasions. With this book, curated by the editors of Food52, you can
have homemade treats far superior to the store-bought variety, even
when it feels like you're too busy to turn on the oven. From Brown
Butter Cupcake Brownies to "Cuppa Cuppa Sticka" Peach and Blueberry
Cobbler, these sixty reliable, easy-to-execute recipes won't have you
hunting down special equipment and hard-to-find ingredients or leave
you with a kitchen covered in flour and a skink piled high with bowls.
They're not ordinary or ho-hum, either: ingredients you've baked with
before (and some you haven't - like black sesame, coconut oil, and
lavender) come together to create new favorites like Baked Cardamom
French Toast and Olive Oil and Sesame Crackers. Filled with
generations’ worth of kitchen wisdom, beautiful photography, and tips
you'll return to, Baking is the new go-to collection for anyone who
wants to whip up something sweet every day. From the Hardcover
edition.

A Man, A Can, A Plan
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THE BEST LITTLE MARINADES COOKBOOK offers a variety of homemade
marinades, pastes, and rubs that add signature flavors before the meat
is cooked. Provencal White Wine Marinade, Memphis Rib Rub, and
Rosemary-Dijon Paste are just a few that add distinction and depth.
COMING IN JUNE. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Best Little BBQ Sauces Cookbook
The perfect cupcake for every occasion. Swirled and sprinkled, dipped
and glazed, or otherwise fancifully decorated, cupcakes are the treats
that make everyone smile. They are the star attraction for special
days, such as birthdays, showers, and holidays, as well as perfect
everyday goodies. In Martha Stewart’s Cupcakes, the editors of Martha
Stewart Living share 175 ideas for simple to spectacular
creations–with cakes, frostings, fillings, toppings, and
embellishments that can be mixed and matched to produce just the right
cupcake for any occasion. Alongside traditional favorites like yellow
buttermilk cupcakes swirled with fluffy vanilla frosting and devil’s
food cupcakes crowned with rich, dark chocolate buttercream, there are
also sweet surprises such as peanut butter and jelly cupcakes, dainty
delights like tiny almond-cherry tea cakes, and festive showstoppers
topped with marizpan ladybugs or candy clowns. The book features
cupcakes for everyone, every season, and every event: Celebrations
(monogram heart cupcakes perfect for an elegant wedding); Birthdays
(starfish-on-the-beach cupcakes sure to be a hit at children’s
parties); Holidays (gumdrop candy ghouls and goblins ideal for
Halloween revelers); and Any Day (red velvet cupcakes with cream
cheese frosting for a picnic, or caramel-filled mini chocolate cakes
for grown-up gatherings). In singular Martha Stewart style, the pages
are both stunning in design–with a photograph of each finished
treat–and brimming with helpful how-to information, from step-by-step
photographs for decorating techniques to ideas for packaging and
presenting your cupcakes. Whether for any day or special days, the
treats in Martha Stewart’s Cupcakes will delight one and all.

The Art of Over the Garden Wall
A fun collection of 60 recipes, riffs, toppings, and serving ideas for
ice creams of all styles. Ice cream is more fun with friends, but also
with cones, sprinkles, candied nuts, hot honey—you get where we’re
going. So the editors of Food52 brought together sixty well-tested
recipes for frozen desserts of all styles and a billion (give or take
a few) ideas for toppings and add-ons. There are surprising
flavors—think cinnamon roll ice cream, coffee frozen custard, and
grilled watermelon cremolada—and spins on enduring favorites, such as
spiced fudgesicles, cherry-mint snow cones, and even a chocolatehazelnut baked Alaska. There are Saltine and waffle sandwiches, boozy
floats, and something called “spoom.” There are tricks for making ice
cream without a maker and spiffing up the store-bought stuff, and Hail
Marys for when things go wrong (like when—whoops!—all the ice cream
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melts). But don’t be nervous: even if you’ve never made ice cream
before, you’re in good hands with this no-fuss, all-fun book. Consider
it your permission to play (and eat a ton of really good ice cream).

Home Cooking with Trisha Yearwood
"A complete tour through the development and production of the hit
animated miniseries Over the Garden Wall, this volume contains
hundreds of pieces of concept art and sketches"--

The Greek Vegetarian Cookbook
A collection of 100 recipes from the James Beard Award-nominated
Genius Recipes column on the Food52 website features foolproof recipes
and instructions from cooking luminaries including Julia Child, Alice
Waters, David Chang and Yotam Ottolenghi.

Eat in My Kitchen
Features over three hundred fifty recipes for the grill, including
rosemary-basted chicken, Yucatâan-style pork chops, and corn with
hoisin-orange butter.

The Food52 Cookbook
In this follow-up to the IACP award-winning, New York Times bestselling cookbook Genius Recipes, Food52 is back with the most beloved
and talked-about desserts of our time (and the under-the-radar gems
that will soon join their ranks)—in a collection that will make you a
local legend, and a smarter baker to boot. IACP AWARD WINNER •
Featured as one of the best and most anticipated fall cookbooks by the
New York Times, Eater, Epicurious, The Kitchn, Kitchen Arts & Letters,
Delish, Mercury News, Sweet Paul, and PopSugar. Drawing from her James
Beard Award-nominated Genius Recipes column and powered by the cooking
wisdom and generosity of the Food52 community, creative director
Kristen Miglore set out to unearth the most game-changing dessert
recipes from beloved cookbook authors, chefs, and bakers—and collect
them all in one indispensable guide. This led her to iconic desserts
spanning the last century: Maida Heatter’s East 62nd Street Lemon
Cake, François Payard’s Flourless Chocolate-Walnut Cookies, and Nancy
Silverton’s Butterscotch Budino. But it also turned up little-known
gems: a comforting Peach Cobbler with Hot Sugar Crust from Renee
Erickson and an imaginative Parsnip Cake with Blood Orange Buttercream
from Lucky Peach, along with genius tips, riffs, and mini-recipes, and
the lively stories behind each one. The genius of this collection is
that Kristen has scouted out and rigorously tested recipes from the
most trusted dessert experts, finding over 100 of their standouts.
Each recipe shines in a different way and teaches you something new,
whether it’s how to use unconventional ingredients (like Sunset’s
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whole orange cake), how to make the most of brilliant methods (roasted
sugar from Stella Parks), or how to embrace stunning simplicity (Dorie
Greenspan’s three-ingredient cookies). With photographer James
Ransom’s riveting images throughout, Genius Desserts is destined to
become every baker's go-to reference for the very best desserts from
the smartest teachers of our time—for all the dinner parties,
potlucks, bake sales, and late-night snacks in between.

The Smoke Shop's Backyard BBQ
JAMES BEARD AWARD FINALIST • A casual and practical guide to grilling
with Korean-American flavors from chef Bill Kim of Chicago's awardwinning bellyQ restaurants, with 80 recipes tailored for home cooks
with suitable substitutions for hard-to-find ingredients. Born in
Korea but raised in the American Midwest, chef Bill Kim brings these
two sensibilities together in Korean BBQ, translating Korean flavors
for the American consumer in a way that is friendly and accessible.
This isn't a traditional Korean cookbook but a Korean-American one,
based on gatherings around the grill on weeknights and weekends. Kim
teaches the fundamentals of the Korean grill through flavor profiles
that can be tweaked according to the griller's preference, then gives
an array of knockout recipes. Starting with seven master sauces (and
three spice rubs), you’ll soon be able to whip up a whole array of
recipes, including Hoisin and Yuzu Edamame, Kimchi Potato Salad, KoriCan Pork Chops, Seoul to Buffalo Shrimp, BBQ Spiced Chicken Thighs,
and Honey Soy Flank Steak. From snacks and drinks to desserts and
sides, Korean BBQ has everything you need to for a fun and delicious
time around the grill.

A History of Food in 100 Recipes
A game-changing collection of 60 new-fashioned chicken recipes from
chef Tyler Kord and Food52, the award-winning online kitchen and home
destination. Sautéed, fried, or nestled in a sheet pan, chicken is a
clear winner for home cooks around the world--from jerk chicken and
chicken adobo to Vietnamese chicken noodle soup, pho ga. But because
chicken is so popular, you may feel like you've run out of new ways to
love it. That's where Food52 and Tyler Kord come in, bringing you a
clever collection of deliciously inventive chicken dishes. In this
book, you'll find creative recipes for every occasion: Winning
weeknight dinners and ambitious-but-worth-it weekend projects; meals
to impress guests and satisfy picky kids; and cozy comfort foods to
curl up with. Tyler's new classics will soon join your regular recipe
lineup, with dishes like Roast Chicken with All of the Vegetables in
Your CSA, Broiled Chicken Thighs with Plum Tomatoes & Garlic,
Patrick's Fried Chicken with Spicy Pickles, and Tangy Rose's LimeGlazed Wings. He throws in a few surprises, too, like Chicken & Kimchi
Pierogies and Spicy Parmesan Chicken Potpie, along with an ingenious
combination of chicken and lasagna (called Chickensagna, naturally).
And thanks to handy how-tos on carving, trussing, spatchcocking,
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making stock from scratch, and much more, you'll learn every chicken
trick in the--well--book. So even if chicken's already your trusty
dinner go-to, Dynamite Chicken will have you eating lots more of it,
and never getting bored.

The Hungarian Cookbook
A collection of recipes for hearty salads features such options as
charred brocolli and lentil salad, spring vegetable panzanella,
grilled lobster salad with lemon-thyme butter, and curried chicken,
grape and cheddar salad. Any school child can make a salad, but you're
looking for something that can carry the day as a one-bowl lunch or
dinner. Dressing on lettuce isn't going to cut it. The editors of
Food52 present a collection of recipes for hearty salads you can use
as jumping-off points for your own culinary experimentation.

Michael Symon's Playing with Fire
A New York Times Bestseller Winner of the James Beard Award for
General Cooking and the IACP Cookbook of the Year Award "The one book
you must have, no matter what you’re planning to cook or where your
skill level falls."—New York Times Book Review Ever wondered how to
pan-fry a steak with a charred crust and an interior that's perfectly
medium-rare from edge to edge when you cut into it? How to make
homemade mac 'n' cheese that is as satisfyingly gooey and velvetysmooth as the blue box stuff, but far tastier? How to roast a
succulent, moist turkey (forget about brining!)—and use a foolproof
method that works every time? As Serious Eats's culinary nerd-inresidence, J. Kenji López-Alt has pondered all these questions and
more. In The Food Lab, Kenji focuses on the science behind beloved
American dishes, delving into the interactions between heat, energy,
and molecules that create great food. Kenji shows that often,
conventional methods don’t work that well, and home cooks can achieve
far better results using new—but simple—techniques. In hundreds of
easy-to-make recipes with over 1,000 full-color images, you will find
out how to make foolproof Hollandaise sauce in just two minutes, how
to transform one simple tomato sauce into a half dozen dishes, how to
make the crispiest, creamiest potato casserole ever conceived, and
much more.

The Food Lab: Better Home Cooking Through Science
"Celebrating sugar while acknowledging its complex history, 'The
Oxford Companion to Sugar and Sweets' is the definitive guide to one
of humankind's greatest sources of pleasure"--

Mixtape Potluck Cookbook
What if Questlove threw a dinner party and everyone came? Named one of
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fall's best cookbooks by Los Angeles Times, GrubStreet, and Eater
“Even with its many flashy co-authors, Mixtape Potluck never wavers
from its earnest stated intent: to help readers plan the best possible
dinner party. With friends like his, Quest is one to trust.” - EATER
Questlove is best known for his achievements in the music world, but
his interest in food runs a close second. He has hosted a series of
renowned Food Salons and conversations with some of America’s most
prominent chefs. Now he is turning his hand to creating a cookbook. In
Mixtape Potluck Cookbook, Questlove imagines the ultimate potluck
dinner party, inviting more than fifty chefs, entertainers, and
musicians—such as Eric Ripert, Natalie Portman, and Q-Tip—and asking
them to bring along their favorite recipes. He also pairs each cook
with a song that he feels best captures their unique creative energy.
The result is not only an accessible, entertaining cookbook, but also
a collection of Questlove’s diverting musical commentaries as well as
an illustration of the fascinating creative relationship between music
and food. With Questlove’s unique style of hosting dinner parties and
his love of music, food, and entertaining, this book will give readers
unexpected insights into the relationship between culture and food.
Note: The cover material for this book is meant to mimic the texture
and tactile quality of tinfoil and is intentional.

Food52 Any Night Grilling
Cohost of The Chew and celebrated Iron Chef and restaurateur Michael
Symon returns to a favorite subject, meat, with his first cookbook
focused on barbecue and live-fire grilling, with over 70 recipes
inspired by his newest restaurant, Mabel's BBQ, in his hometown of
Cleveland. In preparing to open his barbecue restaurant, Mabel's BBQ,
Michael Symon enthusiastically sampled smoked meat from across
America. The 72 finger-licking, lip-smacking recipes here draw
inspiration from his favorites, including dry ribs from Memphis, wet
ribs from Nashville, brisket from Texas, pork steak from St. Louis,
and burnt ends from Kansas City--to name just a few--as well as the
unique and now signature Cleveland-style barbecue he developed to
showcase the flavors of his hometown. Michael offers expert guidance
on working with different styles of grills and smokers, choosing
aromatic woods for smoking, cooking various cuts of meat, and
successfully pairing proteins with rubs, sauces, and sides. If you are
looking for a new guide to classic American barbecue with the volume
turned to high, look no further.

The Grilling Book
Provides recipes for appetizers, soups, pasta, main dishes,
vegetables, salads, breads, and desserts, and includes tips on
planning menus and entertaining.

The Oxford Companion to Sugar and Sweets
Page 9/15

Online PDF Food52 Any Night Grilling 60 Ways To Fire Up Dinner And More
A Cookbook Food52 Works
For the last decade, Toronto Taste has invited chefs from the city's
finest restaurants to prepare and serve up their signature dishes to
discerning palates under starched white tents. In the year 2000,
Toronto Taste will host the biggest gourmet graze to date. And all the
proceeds from the event will go to support, as they have for the last
ten years, the incredible efforts of Second Harvest, an organization
with a simple mandate: to rescue perishable food and deliver it to
agencies that provide meals to people in need. To celebrate this
gastronomic event, Lucy Waverman, James Chatto and Tony Aspler have
combined their formidable talents to produce "The Chef's Table," a oneof-a-kind collection of recipes for the most fabulous dishes ever
served at Toronto Taste. The recipes selected by Lucy Waverman have
been tested to ensure they'll work in any aspiring home chef's
kitchen. Tony Aspler has provided the insightful wine suggestions -including some from our national wine regions. And James Chatto
introduces us to the chefs and restaurants associated with each dish
through his fascinating biographies. Rounding out this beautiful book,
top food photographers and stylists Vince Noguchi, Per Kristiansen and
Jennifer McLagan have contributed superb photographs that will make
this cookbook one to savour.

At Home with Magnolia
"Our appetite for this interesting cuisine, a melding of Germanic,
Slavic, Tartar, and Turkish influences, has been whetted by [this]
excellent new work."--New York Times

Silver Palate Cookbook
Country music star and bestselling cookbook author Trisha Yearwood,
host of Food Network’s Trisha’s Southern Kitchen, is back with an
encore of recipes that once again share her family traditions and warm
home-grown cooking style. In her debut cookbook, Georgia Cooking in an
Oklahoma Kitchen, Trisha proved that there’s much more to her than an
award-winning country music career, as she welcomed us into her
kitchen and served up a feast of flavorful meals and heartwarming
personal anecdotes. Now, in Cooking for Family and Friends, Trisha
opens her life and her kitchen once more with a trove of recipes from
a lifetime of potlucks and colorful gatherings. Trisha has that
southern hospitality gene and she’s a big believer that cooking for
someone else is an act of love. From breakfasts in bed to hearty
casseroles and festive holiday meals, Trisha’s delicious recipes are
dedicated to her loved ones, including her husband Garth Brooks (who’s
her number one cooking fan and the contributor of a few knockout
recipes of his own). Trisha knows how good it feels to bring something
to the table. It brings everyone closer together if they’ve had a hand
in preparing a meal. These recipes all come with memories attached—of
potlucks with good friends, church suppers, family fish fries, and
beach picnics, Mother’s Day, and Christmas gatherings. Many are handed
down from her mother, her aunts and cousins, or longtime friends,
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while others are her own contemporary improvisations on classic
southern fare. Each one—whether a main dish, a tasty side, or a
decadent dessert—comes with a heartwarming story from Trisha’s life
that may remind you of some of your own favorite family foods, or
inspire you to create new traditions. You don’t have to be a
southerner to enjoy Yearwood family specialties such as: • Hot Corn
Dip • Cornbread Salad with French Dressing • Baked Bean Casserole •
Jambalaya • Pumpkin Roll • Old Fashioned Strawberry Shortcake Plus,
Trisha (and her sister and mother) offer up loads of practical advice,
on everything from easily icing a cake to cutting a slice of pie, timesaving tips; and ingredient substitutions. With full-color photographs
taken at Trisha’s home, this soulful and sincere testament to a
southern life well-lived will delight both country music fans and home
cooks everywhere.

Korean BBQ
Low in fat and cholesterol, nutritious and inexpensive, chicken is the
meat of choice for legions of diet-conscious, budget-conscious, and
taste-conscious Americans. 365 Ways to Cook Chicken provides you with
tempting, mouthwatering recipes for every occasion, every season,
every cook, and every day. Baked, fried, barbecued, stewed,
roasted—you name your favorite chicken dish, it's here. Simple onedish casseroles are perfect for midweek family meals, while tasty
appetizers and elegant roasts promise to impress any dinner party
guests. Whether your tastes run to Buffalo's famous chicken wings or
to gumbos with a Cajun kick, from subtle to saucy, you will find
scores of dishes to tickle your fancy. Here's a poultry classic—with
almost a million copies sold.

5 Spices, 50 Dishes
A delicious collection of accessible and tasty Greek recipes –
perfectly matched to the current trend for meat-free eating Fresh
vegetables are an integral part of Greek cuisine, and The Greek
Vegetarian Cookbook showcases an array of delicious meatless
breakfasts, soups, salads, vegetables, grains, and desserts. Drawing
inspiration from all over Greece, the book simplifies this hugely
popular cuisine with easily achievable, nourishing recipes so
satisfying and tasty that they appeal to vegetarians and meat-eaters
alike. Introductions to each recipe often provide additional
information on ingredients and serving suggestions and many suggest
variations to the dish itself.

Food52 Vegan
The Ultimate Book of BBQ builds on the expertise of Southern Living
magazine to create the definitive barbecue and outdoor grilling guide.
The book features more than 200 of the highest-rated Southern Living
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recipes for barbecued meats and sides, plus pit-proven tips,
techniques, and secrets for year-round smoking, grilling and
barbecuing. With full color, step-by-step photos and mouthwatering
recipes, this book includes everything the home cook needs to achieve
first-rate backyard barbecue. Proven cooking techniques and equipment,
expert advice from award-winning pitmasters, and a Rainy Day BBQ
chapter with stovetop, oven, and slow-cooker options make this
Southern Living's most definitive book on barbecue.

The Best Little Marinades Cookbook
A James Beard Foundation associate and high-profile Latin personal
chef presents a tribute to traditional Latin-American grilling that
shares professional tips on ingredients and techniques, sharing
recipes for such fare as Skewered Shrimp With Coconut Lime Sauce and
Grilled Salt-Crusted Beef Tenderloin. Original.

The Mexican Slow Cooker
The BEST LITLLE COOKBOOK series concludes with those essential BBQ
Sauces. Kansas City-Style BBQ Sauce, Texas Two-Step Sauce, ApricotPlum Glaze, Thai Peanut Butter Dipping Sauce, and Carolina Pepper
Sauce will please both domestic and exotic palates alike. From the
Trade Paperback edition.

Food52 Ice Cream and Friends
“Filled with Catskills farmscapes, it’ll make any cook with a
hankering for the country happy. . . . These recipes are companyworthy and easy to boot” (Daily News, New York). A Greenwich Village
landmark, Allysa Torey’s Magnolia Bakery is the place to get allAmerican sweet treats. But you can’t live on cupcakes alone—so when
Allysa’s at her country house in upstate New York, she turns to
locally grown, seasonal ingredients to put together family-friendly
meals packed with flavor and old-fashioned comfort food appeal. Now,
in this full-color cookbook, she shares more than ninety of her
favorite everyday recipes—and invites you to experience the delights
of country living. Here are new twists on traditional American
favorites such as Chicken and Vegetable Stew with Cream Cheese Herb
Crust, Sweet Potato Casserole with Almond-Streusel Topping, and Yellow
Split Pea Soup with Smoked Ham Hock. There’s an enticing variety of
starters, from Crab and Crayfish Cakes with Roasted Red Pepper Sauce
to Yellow Beet, Walnut, and Gorgonzola Salad. For dinner, there are
quick and flavorful weeknight recipes such as Lemon-Tarragon Chicken
and Grilled Salmon with Corn and Cherry Tomato Salad—and more
elaborate dishes for entertaining, like Mustard Herb Pork Loin Roast
with Cornbread Apple-Pecan Dressing and Cider Gravy. And since no
Magnolia cookbook would be complete without desserts, Allysa serves up
two dozen of her favorites—in a cookbook that’s “a tasty blend of
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nostalgia and innovation” (Publishers Weekly).

365 Ways to Cook Chicken
The ultimate grilling guide and the latest in Mark Bittman’s acclaimed
How to Cook Everything series Here’s how to grill absolutely
everything—from the perfect steak to cedar-plank salmon to
pizza—explained in Mark Bittman’s trademark simple, straightforward
style. Featuring more than 250 recipes and hundreds of variations,
plus Bittman’s practical advice on all the grilling basics, this book
is an exploration of the grill’s nearly endless possibilities. Recipes
cover every part of the meal, including appetizers, seafood, meat and
poultry, vegetables (including vegetarian mains), and even desserts.
Plenty of quick, high-heat recipes will get dinner on the table in
short order (Spanish-Style Garlic Shrimp, Green Chile Cheeseburgers);
low and slow “project” recipes (Texas-Style Smoked Brisket, Pulled
Pork with Lexington BBQ Sauce) are ideal for leisurely weekend
cookouts. You’ll also find unexpected grilled treats like avocado,
watermelon, or pound cake, and innovative surprises—like how to cook
paella or bake a whole loaf of bread on the grill—to get the most out
of every fire.

Food52 a New Way to Dinner
"A collection of sixty-plus recipes that deemphasize the use of meat,
with tips for buying quality beef, poultry, fish, and more on a budget
and cooking with them healthfully"--Provided by publisher.

Southern Living Ultimate Book of BBQ
Meike Peters, the author of the acclaimed cooking blog Eat in My
Kitchen, presents a cookbook as inviting, entertaining, and
irresistible as her website, featuring dozens of never-beforepublished recipes.

How to Grill Everything
A riveting narrative history of food as seen through 100 recipes, from
ancient Egyptian bread to modernist cuisine. We all love to eat, and
most people have a favorite ingredient or dish. But how many of us
know where our much-loved recipes come from, who invented them, and
how they were originally cooked? In A HISTORY OF FOOD IN 100 RECIPES,
culinary expert and BBC television personality William Sitwell
explores the fascinating history of cuisine from the first cookbook to
the first cupcake, from the invention of the sandwich to the rise of
food television. A book you can read straight through and also use in
the kitchen, A HISTORY OF FOOD IN 100 RECIPES is a perfect gift for
any food lover who has ever wondered about the origins of the methods
and recipes we now take for granted.
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Martha Stewart's Cupcakes
"Packed with authentic south-of-the-border recipes that require
minimal active cooking time, The Mexican Slow Cooker presents more
than 65 recipes for classic and innovative dishes"--Provided by
publisher.

Food52 Dynamite Chicken
This is a grilling book dedicated to vegetables that eat like meat.
The first of its kind, this cookbook features 60 recipes that star
vegetables caramelized into succulence for satisfying, flavor-forward
meals. Cauliflower "steaks," broccoli burgers, and beets that slowsmoke like a brisket are just three of the meaty but meatless meals to
base a great cookout around. More than 30 stunning images showcase the
beauty and variety of these recipes, each of which includes
instructions for charcoal and gas grilling as well as using a grill
pan on the stovetop or under the broiler. For vegetarians, those who
love to grill, and anyone looking for more creative ways to prepare
vegetables, this handbook is destined to live beside the grill.

Food52 Mighty Salads
The premise is simple: with five common spices and a few basic
ingredients, home cooks can create fifty mouthwatering Indian dishes,
as diverse as they are delicious. Cooking teacher Ruta Kahate has
chosen easy-to-find spices—coriander, cumin, mustard, cayenne pepper,
and turmeric—to create authentic, accessible Indian dishes everyone
will love. Roasted Lamb with Burnt Onions uses just two spices and
three steps resulting in a meltingly tender roast. Steamed Cauliflower
with a Spicy Tomato Sauce and Curried Mushrooms and Peas share the
same three spices, but each tastes completely different. Suggested
menus offer inspiration for entire Indian dinners. For quick and easy
Indian meals, keep it simple with 5 Spices, 50 Dishes.
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